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Larsen, Sarah

From: Mustonen, Kevin

Sent:  Tuesday, October 23, 2007 9:07 AM

To: Larsen, Sarah

Subject: Leak #3534, Junction F-n-F, Hermantown

Sarah,

| just got off the phone with Laura Novitzki from Twin Ports Testing. During a recent groundwater sampling event
the water supply well for Radco had a benzene detection of 1.5 ug/L. The well was being sampled on a semi-
annual basis. Due to this detection | had them increase the sampling frequency to quarterly.

-Kevin

10/30/2007




